
BANKSIA BLUFF 
ACTIVITY 
CENTRE

Share your views on the activity centre at Cape 
Conran Coastal Park

Parks Victoria is seeking community input into the rebuild of the Banksia Bluff 
activity centre at Cape Conran Coastal Park which was burnt during the 
2019/20 summer bushfires.

We are keen to hear from a variety of visitors and campers, along with 
educational and special interest groups to help understand the future usage 
and requirements for the activity centre.

The survey will be open from Monday 16 November until Sunday 13 
December 2020.

Share your views by completing the survey at:
engage.vic.gov.au/conran-activity-centre

Cape Conran 
Coastal Park

https://auc-powerpoint.officeapps.live.com/pods/engage.vic.gov.au/conran-activity-centre

